Catriona Fraser
—_— . ——————————— ——— _——————— "}

Subject: FW: URGENT: Planning History Request: 11 Dennington Park Road

From: 2FBusinessSupport [mailto:2FBusinessSupport@camden.qgov.uk]
Sent: 08 July 2016 11:13

To: Jessica Wilson

Cc: Catriona Fraser; 2FBusinessSupport

Subject: RE: URGENT: Planning History Request: 11 Dennington Park Road

Dear Jessica
Apologies | ordered the file for 11 Dennington Road and not for 11 Dennington Park Road.

| can confirm the only planning application that is on the planning system for 11 Dennington Park
Road is 2014/7593/P.

Kind regards

Michelle Panteli
Business Support Officer (Tuesday - Friday 08:00 - 17:30)

Telephone: 020 7974 4205

From: Jessica Wilson [mailto:Jessica.Wilson@glhearn.com]

Sent: 08 July 2016 10:30

To: 2FBusinessSupport

Cc: Catriona Fraser

Subject: RE: URGENT: Planning History Request: 11 Dennington Park Road

Dear Michelle,
Thanks for getting back to me.

Can you confirm that the attached Decision Notice you sent over is for 11 Dennington Park Road, NW6 1BB? The
document refers to 11 Denning Road as opposed to Dennington Park Road.

We have noted the 2014 application referring to windows. Are there any other applications at the site?
We would be grateful if you could confirm the above asap.
Many thanks,

Jessica



